WAMBERAL
Public School

17 March 2023
2023 YEAR 5 - GREAT AUSSIE BUSH CAMP

Dear Parents & Carers,

The Year 5 ‘Great Aussie Bush Camp’ at Tea Gardens has finally arrived. Thank you for the return of the
required paper work.

Camp dates: Wednesday 22 March 2023 to Friday 24 March 2023 (3 days / 2 nights)

Departure: Wamberal P.S. Wednesday 22 March 2023 at 8:30am - This will allow time to call the roll,
collect medication, pack the coach, etc departing at 9:00am.

Students are to arrive to school via Aldinga Drive and meet in the bus bay area. Parents
will ‘kiss and drop’ at the back school gate to avoid congestion in the bus bay meeting area.

Return: Wamberal P.S. Friday 24 March 2023 at approximately 3:00pm.

Staff: Mr Smith, Mr Stone, Mrs Tadman and Mrs du Moulin.

On the morning of departure, please have the following ready to hand to your child’s class teacher:
e any medication your child requires must be in a zip lock bag clearly labelled with your child’s name,
dosage and times
e optional souvenir money (no more than $20) in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and amount

Please do not allow children to bring singlets, crop tops, computer games, mobile phones, lollies, chewing
gum, jewellery, or anything else of value.

Children are permitted to bring a camera (not a phone) however they are responsible for keeping it safe.

We are looking forward to a fun filled camp. If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact your child’s
class teacher.

Sincerely
Year 5 Teachers



